
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

2020 TEMPORARY WATER TRANSFER 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

June 26, 2020 

 

GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT TO HOST 2020 TEMPORARY WATER 

TRANSFER WORKSHOP 

On May 12, 2020, the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District Board of Directors approved Resolution 

No. 2020-25 of the Board of Directors of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District Authorizing the 

Interim General Manager to Execute Agreements Related to a Temporary Transfer of up to 2,000 Acre-

Feet of Water. 

At direction of the Resolution, staff will be holding an informational temporary water transfer workshop 

on July 8, 2020, at 2:00.  The workshop will not be physically open to the public.  All members of the 

public may view the workshop via video conference using the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89819140042?pwd=Nk1VMlMxMDNlSEdSN1ArM1g3Vk0yZz09 

The workshop will contain a short presentation followed by a question and answer period.  Please submit 

any questions to the District by July 3, 2020.  Questions can be mailed, faxed or emailed using the 

following methods: 

1) Mail: 
6425 Main Street 
Georgetown, CA 95634 

2) Fax: 
(530) 333-9442 

3) Email: 
abrown@gd-pud.org 

For additional information refer to Temporary Water Transfer Fact Sheet located at https://www.gd-

pud.org/files/f091fb55e/Transfer+Fact+Sheet+-+Final.pdf or please contact Adam Brown, Water 

Resources Manager at (530) 333-4356 ext. 110. 
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